
From: Damien Doherty <Damien.Doherty@nt.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 September 2021 4:53 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Vicki Telfer <Vicki.Telfer@nt.gov.au>; Cheryl Winstanley 
<Cheryl.Winstanley@nt.gov.au>; Helen McAuliffe <Helen.McAuliffe@nt.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: NTPS Submission - AM2021/54 - FWCFB 5281 made 26 August 2021. 
 
Dear Vice President Hatcher 
 
RE: AM2021/54 – Casual terms award review 2021 – Group 4 awards – Schedule of draft 
determinations – Northern Territory Public Sector Enterprise Award 2016 
 
On behalf of the Commissioner for Public Employment, I advise that the Commissioner has no 
further comment or submission in relation to the draft determination to amend the Northern 
Territory Public Sector Enterprise Award [MA000152]. 
 
Yours  
 
 
Damien Doherty  
Employee Relations Manager I Employee Relations  
Office of the Commissioner for Public Employment  
Level 10 Charles Darwin Centre  I  19 The Mall, Darwin NT 0800  I  GPO Box 4371, Darwin NT 0801 
t… (08) 8999 4171   I   f… (08) 8999 4186   I   e… 
damien.doherty@nt.gov.au   I   www.nt.gov.au/ocpe  
 

Our Vision: Creating a public sector that provides the highest quality service to Territorians 
Our Values: Commitment to Service  |  Ethical 
Practice  |  Respect  |  Accountability  |  Impartiality  |  Diversity 
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